FOR INFORMATION ONLY

CITY OF LOS ANGELES
DEPARTMENT OF RECREATION AND PARKS

March 15, 2006

TO: OARD OF RECREAT GO? AND PARK COMMISSIONERS
FROM: KIRK KRI, General Manager

SUBJECT: TOBIAS AVENUE PARK- PARK DEVELOPMENT (#1351A): CONTRACT
NO. 3134 - CORRECTION TO BOARD REPORT NO. (4-290

On October 6, 2004, the Board approved Board Report No. 04-290, which awarded a
construction contract to Ryco Construction, Inc., and appropriated Quimby funds for the Tobias
Avenue Park project.

In recommendation number four of the Board Report, staff reported that the available amount for
Fund 205 (Donation-McDonald’s-Tobias Park) was $100,000. The actual amount should have
been reported as $10,000. Because funding was, and is, sufficient for the project, this correction
does not affect the approved report, and no further action is required by the Board.

Report prepared by Anthony Gonzalez, Grants Administration.





